
MINUTES OF GRAND JUNCTION ARTS COMMISSION 
JULY 11, 1990 

In Attendance: 
Mark Achen 
Sandra Brown 
Mary Buss 
Vic Crumbaker 
Larry Mazzeno 

John Patterson 
Ann J. Sanders 
Allison Sarmo 
Julie Schroeder-Wright 

Vic Crumbaker called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

Meeting minutes from May 23, 1990 were motioned to be ap-
proved by John Patterson, seconded by Larry Mazzeno -
unamimously approved without changes. 

cultural organization Questionnaire: First order of busi-
ness was to review the two questionnaires: (1) non-profit 
organizations (2) profit/business. Raised question to Mark 
Achen, "Does the city Council want to know about prof-
it/business?" Answer was the city Council does not wish to 
exclude anyone at this time. 

Commission agreed to take final copies to the city Council 
July 16, 1990, to have them approve the two questionnaires 
prior to mailing. Plan to mail questionnaires July 31, 1990 
for a response by August 31, 1990. Allison Sarmo and Vic 
crumbaker to attend City Council Meeting on Monday. 

Sandra Brown made a motion to accept both questionnaires, 
Mary Buss seconded, unanimously approved. 

Discussed a third questionnaire for media only. Sub-commit-
tee meeting planned for July 24th at Allison Sarmo's home to 
begin writing. 

Commission decided to include theatres, music stores, craft 
shops in the profit/business questionnaire list. 

Submission of outline of Commission Goals: (By Sandra 
Brown) All agreed City Council would appreciate an outline 
of commission goals. Members are to take preliminary out-
line home to review. Discuss and amend at August 22 
meeting. 

Mark Achen addressed Arts Commission: Discussed by-laws 
briefly, with Bylaws Committee to meet with Mark Achen after 
Commission Meeting. Also encouraged the Arts Commission to 
update the City Council frequently on progress. Recommended 
doing a Saturday morning TV interview and possibly another 
radio spot. Another press release on the questionnaire 
would also be in order. The budget proposal was also brief-
ly discussed. Encouraged to include state and regional 
information for comparison in future presentations to the 
City Council. 



Colorado council for the Arts & Hwnanties Forwn: Grand 
Junction Hilton, July 21 and 22, 1990. Maryo Ewell will 
lead the Seminar. All members are encouraged to attend. 
Sandra Brown had agreed to represent the Arts Commission. 

Next Arts Commission Meeting to be August 22, 1990, at 7:30 
p.m. at City Hall. 


